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Victoria’s peak tourism body makes recommendations to 

Regional Tourism Review 

 
The Victoria Tourism Industry Council (VTIC) has made a number of recommendations to the State 
Government’s Regional Tourism Review to ensure Victoria’s vital regional visitor economy continues to grow into 
the next decade and beyond. 
 
VTIC’s recommendations were informed by feedback from over 200 industry members representing the diversity 
of the Victorian visitor economy. 
 
VTIC Chief Executive Felicia Mariani said the recommendations contained within our submission provide a 
comprehensive and cohesive industry position on the actions needed to keep regional tourism competitive and 
grow regional jobs.  
 
“Tourism is a key contributor to Victoria’s regional economy, generating $7.5 billion in economic activity and 
directly and indirectly employing over 85,000 people.  
 
“It supports many small businesses and contributes to the resilience, diversity and vibrancy of local economies 
across the state. 
 
“Regional tourism businesses and partner organisations are taking the lead to stay competitive, becoming more 
strategic in their planning, marketing and promotion. They are becoming more innovative in the way they provide 
products and services to visitors.  
 
“The role of policy makers is to support these efforts, helping our regions and their individual businesses navigate 
the opportunities and challenges that are emerging,” Ms Mariani said. 
 
Reflecting the priorities of Victorian regional tourism businesses, VTIC’s recommendations focus on: 
 

• Reforms to regional destination planning to support increased investment in regional tourism infrastructure, 

cultural landscapes and heritage tourism 

• Statutory planning and red tape reforms to attract increased private investment in the regional visitor 

economy 

• New KPIs to measure the performance and contribution of regional tourism 

• Changes to operating structures to support the regional visitor economy 

• Measures to strengthen tourism education and training and attract more skilled workers to regional Victoria. 

“The adoption of the recommendations put forward in VTIC’s submission will support the industry to capitalise on 
its strengths and grow visitor numbers and expenditure across Victoria. 
 
“Because regional tourism intersects so many areas within the responsibility of government - industry and 
regional development, employment, small business, transport, infrastructure, the environment and education and 
training - it is crucial there is a whole of government response to the Regional Tourism Review,” Ms Mariani said.  
  
View a copy of the submission  
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